From: Jennifer Lamoureux

To: PUC - Clerk
Subject: Clean Heat Standard (CHS)
Date: Friday, November 1, 2024 9:21:57 PM

You don't often get email from jenniferalamoureux@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.

STOP PRICING VERMONTERS OUT OF VERMONT!

We struggle to keep our heating bill paid and home heated in the winter as is it is.

Our 3 family household "makes to much money" for any sort of assistance yet we struggle to
pay the bills and keep a roof over our head.

If we had more children that we couldn't afford the State of Vermont would be willing to pay
for all of it.

Stop!!! The cost of heating is already more then we can handle!!
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